
From: Christine russell <keywestislandgirl@hotmail.com> 
Date: Mon, Feb 3, 2014 at 12:10 PM 
Subject: Item # 14 First reading of Ordinance 
To: Cheryl Smith <csmith@keywestcity.com> 
 
 
 
Dear Mayor and Commissioners - 
I urge you to vote yes on Item #14 requiring a super majority of the Commission. 
This just in case a few individuals (only 24% supported the study) want to again bring up  
altering the main ship channel in any way, or a channel widening study might 
rear its ugly head again. 
Your constituents spoke very clearly to YOU  in an overwhelming defeat of the  
Referendum last year. 
Please vote to represent their concerns and desires. 
Sincerely, 
Christine  Russell 
1014 Grinnell St 
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